
North Beckton News 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

What an interesting week; hopefully that  is the  end of the snow 

and Spring is fully here! Once again I would like to apologise for 

any inconvenience that was caused by the school being closed on 

Friday however I am confident that everyone will understand the 

Health and Safety reasons behind this. 

It was lovely to see so many of you at our Tuesday Parents’ Eve-

nings this week and hopefully it was helpful in finding out more 

about your child’s progress as well as some of the different things 

that are now happening across the school. 

Obviously the adverse weather meant we had to cancel  Wednes-

days meetings. This has been rearranged for Wednesday  14th 

March with parents keeping the same appointment times. We will 

re-send out confirmation slips next week regarding this. On that 

evening, myself and Mr Harris will be holding 2 more meetings at 

3.40pm and 5.30pm to talk through the future of the school. 

Please come along if you are interested in finding out 

more about this. 

 

Ms Alison Helm  (Acting Head Teacher) 
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Lunchtime Staff Re-

quired 

The school needs 2 extra  

people to join our staff 

team as lunchtime super-

visors. You will be super-

vising the children in the 

playground between 

12.00—1.15pm and need 

to be able to work 5 days 

a week. If you are inter-

ested in finding out more 

about this, please discuss 

this with Mr  Mansuria in 

the school office. 

Are we open? 

In the future, if we have more snow, please 

feel free to use our ‘open check’ phone num-

ber which is  02084087508 and the school’s 

DFE number that you will need is  3162092 

This has now been rearranged for Wednesday 

28th March.  The day before the end of term. 

Please note: 

∗ There will be NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS on Wednesday 14th 

March due to the re-arranged parents’ evening. Please collect 

your children at 3.30pm 

∗ We will be closing at 1.30pm on Thursday 29th March (the last 

day of Spring term). Please can all parents make suitable ar-

rangements to pick their children up at 1.30pm 



          

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Spring Term Events:Spring Term Events:Spring Term Events:Spring Term Events:    

9th March: EYFS Mothers’ Day celebration 

9th March: Gold Winners Trip 

14th March: Parents’ Evening Re-arranged 

19th—29th March: Places of  Worship visits 

26-27th March: Yr 3 /4 drama workshops 

28th March: World Book Day (re-arranged) 

29th March: Easter Competition 

      Last day of Term 1.30pm finish1.30pm finish1.30pm finish1.30pm finish. 

30th March—16th April: Easter Holidays 

Tuesday 17th April: All children back in 

Please support the school in 

getting as much money as pos-

sible from Tesco’s for our new 

school ‘Welcome Signs’. 

You can vote from  Thursday 

1st March to Monday 30th 

April 2018 at the following 

stores: 

EAST HAM HIGH STREET EXPRESS 

EAST HAM KATHERINE ROAD EXPRESS 

FOREST GATE EXPRESS   

GALLIONS REACH EXTRA 

GREEN GATE EXPRESS 

UPTON PARK EXPRESS 

MANOR PARK EXPRESS 

PILGRIMS WAY EXPRESS 

STRATFORD EXPRESS 

UPTON PARK METRO      

WOODGRANGE FOREST EXPRESS 

TELL YOUR FAMILY AND 

FRENDS! 

 

New website 

If you haven’t had chance to check out our new web-

site, please do so. 

https://www.northbeckton.newham.sch.uk 

There is lots of information on there about the school. 


